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I completely agree with the proposed legislation. There is too much PFAS in our waters and it is
vital we stop adding to the problem. I think it's also important that the Department of Ecology
consider rulemaking and legislation of systems that aid in the destruction of PFAS, like industrial
pyrolysis systems. While limiting our input of these horrible manmade chemicals is important, it is
equally important that we do what we can to deplete existing quantities. I believe this should be
considered in future rulemaking.


